



CPA – Manitoba Committee Seminar & 40th Annual Golf Tournament

June 19 & 20, 2019

Dear Member,

I am pleased to announce that registration has opened for the 40th annual CPA – Manitoba Committee golf tournament, to be held once again at the beautiful Lakeview Hecla Resort and Conference Centre.

A meeting is to be held on June 19th at 7:00 pm, followed by refreshments in the hospitality suite. The golf tournament will begin at 10:00 am on June 20th, with the putting challenge beginning at 9:30 am.

We welcome any and all prize donations. Also, if you would like to make a \$100 trophy, hole or hospitality suite sponsorship donation, please let me know prior to June 1, and your company will be credited for your donation on a trophy or plaque.

Kindly register and arrange for payment <u>no later than June 1, 2019.</u> Late registrants may not be accepted due to scheduling and accommodation restrictions. Please send registration forms with payment to:

Dave Neufeld 184 Caron Rd. Bldg. D Headingley, MB R4H 1B4

PH: 204-770-2667

E: dneufeld@maxquip.ca

Registration cheques should be made out to Dave Neufeld, Subject: Golf Entry. Please don't hesitate to call with any questions or concerns.

Best Regards,

Dave Neufeld Chairman, Golf Tournament CPA Manitoba Committee





REGISTRATION FORM

CPA Manitoba Seminar & 40th Annual Golf Tournament

Date:	June 19 (meeting) & 20 (golf), 2019
Location:	Hecla Island Golf Course, Resort & Conference Centre
Golf Entry Fee:	Members\$140.00 Non-Members\$150.00
the Lakeview Hecla	Golf Fee and Cart 10th Tee Snack and Refreshment, Awards Banquet and Prizes, Hospitality Suite *** Itinerary and Tee Times to follow *** wn hotel reservations if required. A block of rooms will be held at Resort until May 15. Phone: 1-877-355-3500. Mention "Manitobae" for a special rate.
1. Name	Email
Company	Phone
2. Name	Email
Company	Phone
PLEASE SEND REGISTE Dave Neufeld	RATION FORM(S) TO:

Dave Neufeld 184 Caron Road "Building D"

Headingley, MB R4H 1B4

C: 204-770-2667

E: dneufeld@maxquip.ca

Registration cheques should be made out to Dave Neufeld, Subject: Golf Entry.